
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bulletin Announcement:  

Please include this short message in your bulletin or in any communication channel you have 
within your church. Use this announcement from the 25th July -  

 

Active August is here! 

This August, ADRA invites you to move with purpose — walk, cycle, swim, or move your way to 
help raise funds for clean water and sanitation projects in the Pacific. 

It’s free and easy to join. 

 Sign up at www.adra.org.nz/active  

Let’s move for more, together! 

 

http://www.adra.org.nz/active

